‘ Daffodils Learning Update o

Friday 12th July 2024

Below are some home learning suggestions, please upload any home learning onto Famly.

What a great week in Team Daffodils!

This week Team Daffodils have graduated and are now officially ready to move into Reception in September! We are so
incredibly proud of our Daffodils @

Tales ToolKit
This week, we have continued to explore our story:
The Colour Monster Goes to School
We innovated the text by changing the character.

We've also continued to explore how we're all feeling
about starting big schooll
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Can you change one part of the story?

Numbers to 5

This week, we have been consolidating our understanding
of numbers to 5. We have looked at different
representations of these numbers, counted, subitised and
matched amounts to numerals.

Can you count or subitise? Which numeral matches the
amount you have?

Nursery Rhyme of the Week

One man went to mow

The children have really enjoyed this week’s nursery
rhyme. They've all joined in with the actions.

Can you sing our nursery rhyme of the week?

Don’t forget the actions.

Additional Information

Summer Key information:

¢ Daffodils have PE on a Friday._Please
send your child into school in their PE
kits.

e Monday morning is Forest School. Please ensure
your child has a hat, suncream and wellies for
this day.

e Please ensure your child has suncream and a
hat in school every day.

Key dates:
e 16™ July — Ready for Reception - Transition
e 19" July @ 1.30pm - Teddy Bears Picnic
Thank you for your continued support.




